SRDC May 2023 Report
Submitted by Amy Kautzman

1) Amy Kautzman is timed out as COLD Liaison, Jennifer Fabbi is stepping up July 1st.

2) The SRDC Steering Committee is surveying SRDC participants to get feedback on communication.

3) The SRDC has put a “Criteria for CSU ECC” forward to COLD for approval. Purpose to make assumptions upfront and public.

4) COLD voted to approve SRDC’s suggestion for the expenditure of excess ECC monies, “I support SRDC's priority choice: to continue our JSTOR EBA existing contract and spend $181,000 on e-books for FY 2023/24.” 

5) Ann Roll set up Consortia Manager training for our campus collection teams. She added a new Consortia Manager page to the SRDC Confluence space where you can find the recording of the training there. She will also add additional information to the Confluence page as time goes on.

6) COLD has until May 26th to make ANY changed to their SRDC representation:
It's that time of year to identify and/or confirm SRDC campus reps and subcommittee membership.
 
There are two open positions on the SRDC Steering Committee that need filling: Co-chair and one at-large member. Please encourage participation in these roles.
 
For the campus representatives and the subcommittee members, the ballot lists the current reps/members. If your campus people are continuing on in these roles, then you are done! If you need to make any changes, please remove the name of the outgoing person and write in the new name.
 
Here is the ballot.  Deadline for responding is Friday, May 26, 20203. 

